
Subject Re: Note to your Facebook Page Māpua Community Association.

From Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>

To Vincent Revell <v.revell@gmail.com>

Cc OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

Date 2022-05-19 17:56

Vincent,

Any help from the community is always welcome.

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh 

On Wednesday, 18 May 2022, 09:31:21 pm NZST, Vincent Revell <v.revell@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi there,

I attended the feedback session this evening for the proposed housing development. Many thanks for facilitating. 

I belive it would be really helpful to collate the feedback, even reviewing the vidoeo recording, and putting it ina document made
available to the community. That would be a great snapshot and overview of how the community feels. I'd be happy to help collate all
this if you need.

Kind regards
Vincent Revell
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